
4th May 2020 

Summer week 3 

Good morning 5RA and 5PG 

Here we are at week three and it is May!  

We hope you are all keeping safe and well. 

Please find attached this week’s learning. We are loving the work that you are 

emailing us- thank you. 

This week we are moving on to a new science topic- 

Describing the differences in the life cycles of a mammal, an amphibian, an 

insect and a bird. There are links attached to support you with this. Mrs Adams 

has really enjoyed looking for the links and the information for you and she 

hopes you will enjoy it too. 

Keep up with the reading, times tables- and the ‘Telling the Time’ challenge.  

Keep your work, send us photos as we would love to see what you are doing. 

Any questions, please do not hesitate to email us.  

 

Have fun  

Mrs Adams and Mr Giles 

 

 

 

 


